
Monsignor Hughes Assembly 2392 

   HUGHES NEWS 
 

The Saint Thomas the Apostle Parish and Saint Cyril of Alexandria Parish Assembly November & 

December Meetings will be held at:  Saint Thomas the Apostle, in the Parish Hall, at 7:00 PM, on 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 and Wednesday, December 18, 2019.    

 

 

Fraternal Year 2019-20 Officers 
     Faithful Navigator — Steve Hackney 

      Faithful Friar — Fr. Chris Corbally, S.J.         Faithful Admiral — Mark Ziska 

      Faithful Captain — Peter Cano          Inner Sentinel — Jeff Kennedy 

      Faithful Pilot — Leo Smith          Outer Sentinel — Robert Guth 

      Faithful Comptroller — Larry Lewis         One Year Trustee – Bart Pemberton 

      Faithful Scribe — Mark Krautscheid         Two Year Trustee – Tim Brown 

      Faithful Purser— John Paul Vyborny         Three Year Trustee – Patrick McMahon 
 

 

            

 

 
 

Dear Brothers,  

As our thoughts and plans turn to the Thanksgiving holiday 

this month, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you 

for your service as Knights of Columbus.  

Thank you to all the Knights who serve as ushers at your 

parishes!  

Thank you to those who volunteer with other ministries, such 

as the St. Vincent de Paul Society and Religious Education.  

Thank you to those of us who represented our Councils and 

the Assembly at the Arizona Rosary Celebration! Events like 

these are a great opportunity to show our support for our 

Church.  

Thank you to the Knights who worked at the recent 

Oktoberfest at St. Thomas the Apostle; everyone's efforts 

made the evening a resounding success!  

 

Vivat Jesus!  

Stephen 



 

Upcoming Events 

· Roadrunner Hockey Knight Friday, November 22, 2019.  

Tickets: $25 ($10 goes to Special Olympics)         

contact: Bill Breen, WGK13272@gmail.com   

520.329.7744  

 

⁃ Mass and   Dinner   with   the   Bishop - November 9th with envelope stuffing of Invitations for this event 

in the St. Thomas the Apostle   Parish   Hall   after   the   Roundtable   Discussion   on   St.   Cardinal   John   

Henry Newman (starting around   9:45am). Refreshments are provided. Help support Priests vocations and 

Retirement funding in the Tucson Diocese. Contact Chairman Bart Pemberton (blpemberon@msn.com) to 

assist. 

⁃ Fisher House - In November we will not be cooking at the Fisher House. Our next scheduled date there is 

December 18th. Contact Randy Hannon ( hannon_r@msn.com) to participate. 

 

         
   

   

  

    Fisher House Chefs 
Randy Hannon instructs Jim Hackett on the proper technique when employing a non-stick spatula, in the photo on the left. The 

phot on the right shows Jim Hackett, Randy Hannon and Jeff Kennedy eager to begin their meal making task. 

  

 

 


